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Dear Parents and Carers,

It has been a great first week back for our

children. They have enjoyed our whole
school text ‘The Journey’ and completed
various activities in their classrooms. |
have been so impressed with the learning
behaviours | have seen as | have walked
round school and the quality of work the
children have produced already.

Important attendance update

There is a new updated government guidance for unauthorised absence/holiday. All
schools must use a single consistent national threshold for when a Fixed Penalty notice
must be considered. This is

e 10 sessions (Usually 5 days) of unauthorised absence within a ten week period. (
This ten week school period can span different terms or school years.)

e Holidays of S days or more will be unauthorised and will likely lead to a fine.

o Lateness after registers close also contributes to the unauthorised absence.






Uniform

We have a school-colour based uniform. The school colours are Jade
and black.

It helps the younger children to settle into school more quickly and
to acquire independence if they wear clothes that they can easily
manage for themselves. Svitable clothing could be chosen from:

Sweatshirt or Cardigan, preferably with the school logo
Black skirt/pinafore/trousers/shorts
White shirt/polo shirt
Checked or striped dresses in green and white
White socks

Please note: Joggers and leggings are not permitted as part of the
school uniform.
P.E.

(PE days will be communicated to you by the end of next week)
School PE T-shirt and black shorts and trainers. Plain black, non-
branded tracksvits can be worn in the colder weather. Alternatively
your child can wear plain black jogging bottoms and their normal
jade school cardigan/ jumper over their PE kit. We ask that children
come into school wearing their PE kit on PE days.

Footwear

Black school shoes only please. Trainers are only to be worn for PE.

*NEW - Please make sure your child brings a water bottle to school
every day*




GCA Wway

| have been so impressed with how smart the childrne have looked
this week. They have also remebered and shown me that they can
follow the GCA way - what a brilliant start to the term.

Please can | remind you to name all clothing - We have already
found some unnamed jumpers on the playground.

The GCA WAY

‘This is how we do it here’

Be Ready

Be Respectful

Be Safe







